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Exam Schedule

See page 4
Grade 9 Midterm 
exam schedule

See page 5 
High School Final 
Exam Schedule

Jan 24
Last day of 
classes for 
Gr. 10 - 12

Jan 31
No School for 

Students

Feb 3
Semester 2 Starts

Gr. 10 First Aid
8:30 a.m. to      

3:15 p.m. 

Jan 6 Welcome Back to School & Hot Lunch - Taco Pie

Jan 6 - 12 February Hot Lunch Available to Order

Jan 9 Hot Dog Day / 
Kindergarten Farm Safety Presentation

Jan 10 Farm Safety Presentations (Gr. 1 - 6)
Popcorn Day / PJ Day

Jan 13 Hot Lunch - Pizza Buns

Jan 15 Elementary Pizza Day

Jan 16 Arts Alive!
Jr/Sr High Pizza Day

Jan 20 Hot Lunch - Cheddar BBQ Burgers

Jan 20 - 26 Joslyn Snow Winter Classic Registration

Jan 23 Hot Dog Day

Jan 24 Dress Like A Teacher Day 
Subway Day / Elder Visits
Last Day of Classes for Gr. 10 - 12

Jan 27 Hot Lunch - Poutine Wedges & Chicken Bites / 
Parent Advisory Council Meeting

Jan 29 Booster Juice

Jan 31 No School for Students
Ski / Snowboard Club (Afternoon Check In)

Feb 3 Semester 2 Starts
Gr. 10 First Aid Course (8:30 a.m. to 3:15 p.m.)

January 2025
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Registration for 2025-2026 
Opens January 6, 2025 for Pre-K and Kindergarten
New student registration for Pre-K & Kindergarten to Gr. 12 opens January 6. If you currently have a 
student in Pre-K who is either Kindergarten age or returning to Pre-K, parents will receive an email 
with returning student registration instructions. Current, Kindergarten to Grade 11 students won’t 
receive returning student instructions until August 2025. 

Pre-Kindergarten New Student Registration for 2025-2026
Returning Pre-Kindergarten students will receive an email with registration instructions. 

● New students must select the 2025-2026 NEW BFPA Registration Form 
● Children must be 3 or 4 years of age by December 31 of the upcoming school year in order to 

apply 
● Programs are designed for children to attend two days per week on a Monday/Wednesday or 

Tuesday/Thursday. Four days per week programming may be available following further 
consultation with families and is based on location and availability. 

● A copy of the original birth certificate and other legal documentation (custody orders, etc.) 
must accompany your registration. If you need to order your child's birth certificate, click on 
the link to Alberta Services. 

● Pre-Kindergarten students are not eligible for busing. 
● For full program details visit: 

https://bentley.wolfcreek.ab.ca/https-www-brightfuturesplayacademy-ca 
● $150 enrolment fee is due in June. 

Kindergarten New Student Registration for 2025-2026 
● Students currently in Bright Futures who are of Kindergarten age will receive an email with 

registration instructions. 
● New students must select the 2025-2026 NEW K-12 Registration Form 
● Children must be 5 years of age by December 31 of the upcoming school year in order to 

apply 
● Programs are designed for children to attend two full days per week. Days offered will depend 

on the number of students registered. Please register by March 31 to help with program 
planning. 

● Kindergarten class placements are based on a number of factors including, number of 
kindergarten registrations received, date of registration, program day availability and student 
needs, not just on parent preference. 

● A copy of the original birth certificate and other legal documentation (custody orders, etc.) 
must accompany your registration. If you need to order your child's birth certificate, click on 
the link to Alberta Health Services. 

● Rural Kindergarten students are eligible to apply for busing. 

Questions? 
Having trouble registering during school hours? We will be happy to help! Please call the office at 
403-748-3770 and ask for Mrs. McDiarmid or Mrs. Lush.
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Passing the exams is a simple 
two-step process: believe in 

yourself and back it up with hard 
work!





Arts Alive!
Join us for Arts Alive on Thursday, January 16! This special evening celebrates 
the incredible talents of our students in the arts, music, and more.

📅 Date: Thursday, January 16
⏰ Doors Open: 5:30 PM | Show Starts: 6:00 PM
💲 Admission: $5 per person
🍴 Catering: Provided by our Foods Class

It’s a night to appreciate creativity, good music, enjoy good food, and support our 
students' hard work. We look forward to seeing you there!



Joslyn Snow Memorial Winter Classic
Save the date for the Joslyn Snow Memorial Winter Class on Wednesday, February 
12 from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Registration for students to play in game is open from 
January 20-26. Sign up via the PowerSchool parent portal. Students must have FULL 
HOCKEY EQUIPMENT to be able to play in the game. Further details will be provided 
following registration in regards to format and team assignment. All proceeds from this 
event support the Joslyn Snow Memorial Scholarship. If you would like to donate an 
item or items to the raffle table, please contact Sheri Kimmel by email at 
sheri.kimmel@wolfcreek.ab.ca. 

Farm Safety Presentations
The Farm Safety Centre began “Safety Smarts” delivery in 1998. Safety Smarts is an 
established and proven farm safety educational program delivered to rural elementary 
students in their classrooms. Engaging and age-appropriate farm safety topics 
including safe play areas, water & ice safety, quad & dirt bike safety, machinery 
safety, livestock safety, hearing safety and personal responsibility are presented to 
students virtually via Zoom as students progress from Kindergarten through grade 6. 
Presentations for our school are scheduled for January 9 for Kindergarten and 
January 10 for Grade 1 - 6. 

Ski Club Schedule
A Canyon representative will welcome Grades 5+ 
students on the bus with a safety talk. All students 
should arrive dressed in snow pants and coats. 
Lift tickets will be handed out as students exit the 
bus. Grades 1-4 arriving with a parent can pick up 
their passes at the Bentley School table inside 
the building. After receiving passes, students 
should head to the rental shop or main floor to 
prepare. Once equipped, proceed directly to the 
snow school lesson area. "Never Evers" and 
Level 1 lessons typically begin immediately, while 
intermediate and advanced lessons usually start 
an hour later. Check the whiteboard at the hill on 
the trip day for exact lesson times.

mailto:sheri.kimmel@wolfcreek.ab.ca


Gifts for Grandparents
We are thrilled to share that our Toonie 
Drive for Gifts for Grandparents raised an 
incredible $458.50! Thanks to your 
generosity, we were able to spread joy 
this holiday season. On December 19, 
Mrs. Nash & Mrs. Peers, along with a few 
students, delivered beautiful flower 
arrangements from Earthy Accents to the 
residents of The Care Centre, Oxford 
Court, and Westview Apartments. Your 
support made this meaningful gesture 
possible, brightening the day for so many 
in our community. A heartfelt thank you to 
everyone who contributed to making this 
initiative a success.



January Parent Council Meeting
Parent Council used their ASCE (Alberta School Engagement Grant) money to 
purchase 18 new books on parenting teens as part of their initiative to promote 
parent engagement. The books are The Lighthouse: A guide to parenting teens 
by Maxine Poulin and Bad Therapy: Why Kids Aren’t Growing Up by Abigail 
Shrier. Attend any Parent Council meeting this year for your chance to win one 
of these insightful books! Keep an eye out for additional random draws at other 
Bentley School events. The next Parent Council meeting is January 27 at 
6:30 p.m. in the High School. See you there!









What a Wonderful Week!
The first week of December was a blast! Students, staff, and our amazing 
volunteers had so much fun collaborating with Trickster Theatre to create our 
Christmas Concert, Walking in a Genre Wonderland. The energy and creativity 
were unforgettable, and we couldn’t have done it without our incredible parent 
community and everyone who pitched in to help with cleanup after the show.

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you to everyone who contributed items to 
our Families in Need Raffle Baskets and congratulations to our lucky raffle 
winners:

K - 3 Family Night Basket: Jenn Liner

Gr. 4 - 6 Gift Card Tree: Andrea McLaughlin

Gr. 7 - 8 Death by Chocolate: Greg Rogers

Gr. 9 - 12 Warm Wishes: Jolie McKain

Support Local Staff Basket: Shannon Yurystowski

Woodland Basket Family Donation: Darla Stavropoulos

We are thrilled to announce that thanks to your generosity, we raised $2,340 to 
support local families in need this holiday season.

Thank you for making this event so special and impactful. Together, we’re 
spreading joy and kindness in our community!

….more photos on the next page!





Christmas Highlights 2024





Community News!





Bentley Library News!




